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Dear Staff/ Parent/ Carer, 
 

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Jennifer Di Mambro will be taking on the role as Acting Head 
Teacher of Calderhead High School when Mr Robertson retires. Mrs Di Mambro is currently a 
highly experienced Depute Head Teacher within North Lanarkshire. She is excited about taking 
up the position of Acting Head Teacher at Calderhead High School and getting to know you and 
your children.  
  
Mrs Di Mambro will take up post in January and will then be available to discuss any questions 
or concerns you may have. She will work with you, the wider school community, and the 
Education and Families Manager for Calderhead High School, Mrs Jacqueline Burton and myself, 
to ensure the continued progress of the school.  
 
I would also like to extend my thanks and gratitude on behalf of the Education and Families 
Service to Mr John Robertson for all that he has done for the school community during his tenure 
as Head Teacher at Calderhead High School. Mr Robertson will retire from Calderhead High 
School at the end of this term, and I would like to extend my best wishes to him for a long and 
happy retirement.  
 

Kind Regards 

 
Barry Smedley 
Chief Officer (Education - South) 
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